
We often speak to the 

children about how 

rewarding it is to help others. 

In our school wellbeing 

strategy for staff, we also 

have a focus on doing things 

which make other people’s 

day. I hope that everyone 

who donated anything (a 

staggering 16 tables full!) for 

our giveaway has a smile on 

their face when they read this, as it was a fantastic event and great to 

see how many people were able to take items which will be reused by 

them and their families. I know my youngest daughter’s first question 

when I get home will be ‘Did anyone take my roller skates and boots?’ 

They both donated a few items and were very excited to do so. We will 

definitely run a similar event in the future! 


